
 
 

Regional Career Center at CHS to Hold Open House 

The Regional Career & Technical Center at Coventry High School will hold its Annual Open House on 

Wednesday, Jan. 8. 

Posted by Lauren Costa (Editor) , January 02, 2014  

Students and staff of the Regional Career & Technical 

Center at Coventry High School eagerly await the 

opportunity to inform prospective students and their 

families about all the Center has to offer. 

 

From 6 to 8 p.m. Wednesday, Jan. 8, the Regional 

Career & Tech Center will be holding its annual Open 

House, beginning with an informational session in the 

school library.  

 

Interested students in grades 8 through 10 and their 

parents from Coventry, East Greenwich, Exeter-West 

Greenwich, Foster-Glocester, Scituate, Warwick and 

West Warwick school districts are encouraged to 

attend to learn more about the various programs 

offered at the Center.  

 

In addition to a diploma, graduates of the Center leave high school with certifications, licenses and 

training that would normally require additional and often costly schooling, as well as local networking 

and possible job opportunities.  

 

Programs are offered to students interested in the following career paths: Automotive/Marine/Diesel 

Technology, Carpentry/Construction, Computer Information Technology/Video Game Design, 

Cosmetology/Barber/Nail Technician, Culinary Arts/Food Service/Baking, Early Childhood Education, 

Graphics Communication/Printing, and Health Careers/CNA. 
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